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Discussions at the meeting of Estonian President Toomas Hendrik Ilves, who was on a working
visit to Montenegro, with Montenegro Head of State Filip Vujanović and other leaders of the
government focused on the country’s integration with Europe.

      

“Europe will be stable and perfected once all the countries that wish to and are capable of living
according to common values and rules are assembled in the European Union,” the Estonian
Head of State affirming support for the continued enlargement of the Community.

  

“The same applies to NATO—everyone who has the wish and ability to participate in building a
stable world should have the opportunity to do so,” President Ilves said.

  

Estonia has supported many of the reforms that have been carried out in Montenegro to date,
by sharing its experiences with specialists from the Ministry of Finance and the Border Guard,
as well as those dealing with the statistical system, information technology and the legal
system.

  

The Montenegro Head of State thanked Estonia for its assistance so far and expressed hope
that Estonia will continue to provide consultations on the development of governmental
structures, as well as on the harmonization of laws with the legislation of the European Union.
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